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Start of work on Old Karuah Bridge on Tarean 
Road, Karuah, from Monday 3 June 

 
May 2024 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pays respect to Elders past and present 

The NSW Government is funding 
maintenance work on Old Karuah Bridge, 
over Karuah River at Karuah, to preserve 
the structural integrity and reduce future 
maintenance costs. 
What work are we doing?  
Transport for NSW will carry out the work, which 
includes site establishment and concrete repair and 
protection. 

When and where we’ll be working 
We’ll be working from Monday 3 June for up to 12 
months, weather permitting.  

Working hours are 6am to 5pm, from Monday to 
Friday, tide and weather permitting. No work will 
be carried out on public holidays for the duration 
of the project.   

For the safety of the workers, a large component 
of this work is being completed during low tides. 

We will let you know in advance if we need to do 
any work outside of these times. 

What will this mean for you? 
You may notice: 
• Workers and vehicles 

• Traffic controllers and signage 

• On occasion, single lane closures with a 
40km/h speed limit will be in place 

• Some channel closures 
• Noise from machinery and equipment. 

Please keep to speed limits and follow the 
direction of traffic controllers and signs.  

Managing our impacts 
Work will be carried out from under the bridge. 

We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to 
the community and the environment.  

We will minimise impact by: 
• Reducing our noise as much as possible 

• Turning off machinery when not in use. 
 

Contact us 
 

 

Project Manager, Matt Lee on 
0422 313 125 

 

Matt.lee@transport.nsw.gov.au  

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download 
the app Live Traffic NSW 

 

Interpreter service 
For languages other than English call 131 450 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 
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Location of work 
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